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Dianne Boisvert

From: Brett @ Murphy Construction <Brett@Murphyconstructioncompany.com>
Sent: June 08, 2021 1:42 PM
To: Katelyn E. Sullivan; Dianne Boisvert
Cc: lisa@mtclawyers.com
Subject: [Ext]3 Marsh Street

external e-mail use caution opening  
Good afternoon 
On tonight’s ZBA agenda there is a small addition  proposed to the home of Jack and Beverly Murphy 3 Marsh St 
Newburyport. As a direct abutter we have no issues and fully support the proposed project an feel it will have no 
negative impact on the neighborhood. 
 
Brett & Louise Murphy 
2 Marsh Street 
Newburyport 


